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On 10 August 2023, Astralis A/S has submitted the application to delist from Nasdaq First North Growth Market Denmark.

The company will issue a company announcement when the application has been approved.

 

Best Regards

Astralis A/S

 

 

Anders Hørsholt

CEO

 

Certified Advisor

EY Godkendt Revisionspartnerselskab

Dirch Passers Allé 36

2000 Frederiksberg

Tlf: (+45) 73 23 30 00

 

Contacts

Jakob Hansen, CFO, +45 4186 4713, jhansen@astralis.gg

Steen Laursen, Director of Comms, +4561438922, steen@astralis.gg
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Download announcement as PDF.pdf
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